
S4 pupils enjoyed a Special STEM day on Friday 18 December. ‘First Edition’ delivered workshops and challenges on a range of topics linked to Science, Engineering , 

Technical and Maths. As can be seen from the pictures, this was a very ‘active learning’ event and it highlighted the relevance and importance of engineering as a career.  

The importance of Numeracy as a key skill underpinning the STEM subjects was also emphasised. 

 

At the end of the day, around 50% of the yeargroup expressed an interest in learning more 

about engineering and this will be followed up in Term 2 through the delivery of other 

workshops linked to careers in apprenticeships and higher education opportunities at 

University. 

Engineering will also feature in our S4-S6 options programmes in 2016-17 as follows: 

S4 > N5 Engineering (this can be an alternative to Physics). 

S5/6 > N5 Engineering and also Performing  Engineering Operations units which lead on to an 

HNC award which can be completed at college.  

                             

Pupils were given a STEM careers talk 

Pupils worked 

together in teams 

to complete                   

Roller-racer 

challenge 

Some interesting 

designs were 

produced by all the 

teams. 

Well done to Miss Haxton for organising this excellent event.  


